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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Date Event 
Week 5 
Thursday 29 May 

 
District Cross Country 

Week 6 
Tuesday 3 June 
Wednesday 4 June 
Friday 6 June 

 
Open Day – 10:30 to 11:30am 
P&C Meeting 
Canteen 

Week 7 
Monday 9 June 

 
King’s Birthday Long Weekend 
 

Week 8 
Monday 16 June 
Friday 20 June 

  
Debating Skills Day – primary students 
Canteen 

 

 

AWARDS 

Congratulations to our Term 2 Week 4 award winners.  Keep striving for greatness and may this be 

just the beginning of many more accomplishments ahead.  Well done! 
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COWRA EISTEDDFOD 

Bravo, Choristers!  We are thrilled to share that our school choir shone brightly at this year’s Cowra 

Eisteddfod, delivering a polished performance that earned them the 1st place trophy position.  Months 

of dedicated rehearsals clearly paid off.  A heartfelt thank you to our Choir Director – Katie Trompp -

and to the staff and families who supported the singers on their day of success.   

Congratulations choir – you have made our whole school community proud! 

 

 

YSS CROSS COUNTRY 

We’re proud to be cheering on our students representing the school at the District Cross Country 

Carnival today.  Conner, Gracey, Kaden, Tillee-Jae, Evah & Macx will be chasing their personal bests and 

supporting their teammates.  They are already champions in our eyes.  Run strong, stay focused and 

have fun! 

 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS 

A huge shout out to Conner, Gracey, Kaden, Mackenzie, Tillee-Jae, Macx and Braedyn for their fantastic 

efforts at the District Athletics Carnival last week.  Our athletes had been training hard and their efforts 

paid off on the day.  Congratulations to Mackenzie who will be travelling to Albury in September to 

compete in the Riverina Athletics Carnival in the Junior Girl Discus and Junior Girl Shot Put events.   

 

JUMPERS 

Keep warm this winter!  As the colder weather sets in, a friendly reminder to send jumpers and/or 

jackets to school so that your child will stay warm throughout the day.  Please make sure all items are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

PIE TIME 

Tomorrow, our children are being given lunch – either a pie or sausage roll 

– courtesy of Pie Time.  Thank you very much to Tone and Sam for this kind 

gesture.  Everybody is very much looking forward to their nice hot lunch! 

Please don’t send lunch this Friday. 
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OPEN DAY 

We’re excited to welcome existing families, new families and community members to our School Open 

Day being held next Tuesday, 3 June from 10:30am to 11:30am.  Families will be able to explore our 

classrooms, meet our dedicated staff and see the fantastic learning and creativity happening every day. 

Whether you’re a current family or you know of family who is looking for a school for their child, we’d 

love to see you there! 
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ABSENCES 

Everyday counts, as regular attendance helps students to: 

• Develop a sense of belonging 

• Develop and maintain friendships 

• Be more engaged at school 

• Progress with their learning 

• Be more aware of career and life options 

It is a Department of Education requirement that all absences are explained within 7 days.  If there 

is no explanation, the absence is marked as “unexplained”.  To explain your child’s absence, you can: 

• Phone the school 

• Email – monteagle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

• Write a note 

• Send a text – 0428 836 207 

• Use School Bytes 

If your child is away for three or more consecutive days, a medical certificate is required to be sent to 

school. 

 

 
P & C Account Details 

BSB:     802-367 

Account no:  400 652 161 

Account name:  Monteagle PC Association 

Reference:  Your surname and uniform or canteen 


